
                           A. Linwood Holton Governor’s School 
 

 
Code of Conduct 

 
Being a part of the A. Linwood Holton Governor’s School is an honor and a privilege. 
Consequently, a high level of ethical behavior is expected of all our students at all times. Being in 
a virtual classroom requires a higher level of personal responsibility and courtesy than in a 
traditional classroom and our students are expected to conduct themselves accordingly. 
Classroom behavior that is not beneficial to the class or interferes with the learning of others will 
not be tolerated. 
 
Our instructors expect their students to . . .  
 

 be present and attentive in class – (students should always have their headsets on and be 
prepared to answer questions, etc.) 

 be well prepared for class.  
 complete all assigned work on time. 
 do their own work unless working on a group project. 
 be courteous to instructors and others in the class. 

 
All Governor’s School students are expected to submit their own work on projects, tests, 
homework, research papers, laboratories, and in-class assignments unless the instructor gives 
specific instructions permitting group work on a class assignment.  In like manner, this 
expectation applies to using, downloading, or copying materials from any source without 
permission. In short, students are expected to do their own work, represent themselves truthfully, 
and claim only that which is theirs – giving appropriate credit to others from whom they have 
used information or ideas.   
 
Suspected Honor Code violations should be reported to the appropriate instructor immediately.  
Substantiated violations will result in appropriate disciplinary action and may result in dismissal 
from the Linwood Holton Governor’s School.   
 
 

 


